Leaf Bag Pickup Resumes April 1
A few reminders:

Bags are collected every Monday. Please have them out prior to 7am Monday morning.

Do not place leaf bags out Tuesday — Saturday.

Only paper yard waste bags will be collected.

Bags are for yard waste — please refrain from putting dirt/rocks in bag.

20lb weight limit. If bags are too heavy, they will not be collected.

If there is inclement weather, please do not place bags out for collection. Collection will resume the
following day pending no inclement weather. Bags that have been left out in the rain will not be collected.

Limb Pickup Resumes April 1%
A few reminders:

Limbs are collected the 1% Monday of every month.

Please place limbs/brush curbside prior to 7am Monday morning.

Public Works will spend a maximum of 15 minutes at each household. Please be mindful of the amount
of limbs placed out for collection.

This service is strictly for limbs/brush. Entire trees will not be collected.

Branches larger than 4" in diameter, stumps, roots, and bamboo will not be collected.



